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October 2025 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

On Friday 10th October 2025, Round Hill will once again be taking part in #HelloYellow to mark World 
Mental Health Day. 

#HelloYellow is a national campaign launched by the charity YoungMinds to show young people that they 
are not alone with their mental health. Each year, thousands of schools, communities and individuals wear 
yellow to raise awareness and help make the day a little brighter for children and young people. 

At Round Hill, we are committed to supporting the mental health and wellbeing of all our pupils and staff. 
To celebrate the day, we invite all children to wear a yellow accessory alongside their normal school uniform. 
This could be a yellow ribbon, badge, socks, hairband or any small item that helps us come together in 
solidarity and support. 

Throughout the day, we will be raising awareness of the importance of mental health and sharing practical 
tips for looking after our wellbeing. We believe that by taking part in #HelloYellow, we can help our children 
understand that how they feel matters and that they are never alone. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 
 
Kind regards 
 
Round Hill Primary School 
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